
NEWS RELEASE
St. Paul School Students Receive Free Lunch from Toffanello’s Fresh 
Pasta
Timmins, June 18, 2010: For the second year in a row, Mark Toffanello of Toffanello’s 

Fresh Pasta, graciously donated a free pasta lunch for every single student and teacher

at St. Paul School.

John D’Alessandri, Principal at St. Paul School commented “This is an excellent way for 

our entire school to come together and celebrate the end of the school year. Not only

do our students receive a hearty and healthy lunch, but we can all sit down together

and share a meal together.  We all want to thank Mark Toffanello for this opportunity.”
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thanks Mark Toffanello for the Free Lunch
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